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April 15, 1970 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Cog d' Or Press 
Route #8 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Harold: 

The enclosed copy of my letter to Professor Bernabei is self-
explanatory. 

Thank you for your additional remarks concerning Fisher. I was 
always aware of the fact that he did some fancy semantical maneuvering 
in this case, but I am glad to have been filled in on some of the details. 

Spitz is a clever guy who has learned much and well during his 
years with Fisher. Need I say more? ! 

With kind regards. 

Sincerely, 

Cyril 	Wecht, M.D., J.D. 
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